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September 1, 2004

TO:  Colorado Telecommunication Services Providers

RE:  Investigation of Competition in Colorado's Telecommunications Market
        Decision No. C04-0984  Docket No. 04M-435T

Pursuant to the captioned decision, all telecommunications providers listed in Attachment B to Commission 
Decision C04-0984 are required to complete the attached survey and submit it to the Commission within 21 days.  
The complete survey is available at the PUC Website, 
www.dora.state.co.us/puc/docket_activity/2004/COPUCCompetitionSurvey04.xls.  

The attached paper copy of the survey is a sample only.  PLEASE  DOWNLOAD AN ELECTRONIC COPY OF 
THE SURVEY, COMPLETE THE APPROPRIATE SECTIONS, AND SUBMIT AN ELECTRONIC FILE OF THE 
COMPLETED  SURVEY AS DIRECTED BELOW.  The survey is in an Excel spreadsheet format; for your 
convenience, it has been pre-populated with wire center names and CLLI codes.  Please read the definitions and 
instructions on Tab 1 of the survey before entering data.  All information contained in the survey will be treated as 
Highly Confidential.
Please save the file as in its current format Excel for Microsoft Office 2000 or higher version and save the file with 
the following naming convention:  Company_Name.xls

After completion, please submit an e-mail with saved Excel attachment to Ellie.Friedman@dora.state.co.us, or 
send it on a CD or disk to Ellie Friedman at the address that follows.  In addition, each company completing the 
survey must send a signed paper copy of the Attestation (Tab 3) to Ellie Friedman, Fixed Utilities, Public Utilities 
Commission, 1580 Logan St., Office Level 2, Denver, CO 80203.  

If you are unable to download the survey, or if you have any questions, please call Ellie Friedman at                                 
(303) 894-2886.

Thank you for your time in completing the survey.  The information you provide will assist the Commission as it 
makes decisions that will affect telecommunication services in Colorado.
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